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Memorandum on Conversation between a Bulgarian (Neev) and a Czechoslovak Diplomat 
(Dzurenda) on the forthcoming Political Consultative Committee Meeting, 28 September 1990 

  

MEMORANDUM 

By Neicho Neev, Deputy Head of "General International Affairs" Department 

  

On 28.09.90, at 2.30 p.m., Jozef Dzurenda, Minister Plenipotentiary–Counselor at the ČSFR Embassy, called 
me.  

He informed me that the ČSFR accepts Hungary's proposal for a special meeting of the Warsaw Treaty 
Political Consultative Committee /PCC/ on 4 November, this year, in Budapest. 

The ČSFR believes that the PCC meeting should deal exclusively with the questions of the transformation of 
the Warsaw Treaty Organization into a political organization. That's why they were against the discussion 
proposed of "Current Problems of the Common European Process," proposed by Hungary at the PCC 
meeting. 

Sofia, 28 September, 1990 

  

[Source: Diplomatic Archive, Sofia, Opis 47-10, File 27, p. 8. Translation by Vania Petkova] 

 


